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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

I know that everyone's plate is full, especially with the new ruling that initiative 2066 is unconstitutional 
according to a judge in Washington and that makes it so something is going to need to be done about 
Wednesday's meeting with the building and energy voting, and I will start out by saying everything looks 
great, thank you so much for the revisions. Very very proud of you all. It looks amazing. I only have one 
edit per our conversation that Jenna and I had at one of our meetings last week about the term 
'community members'. Sorry that I did not catch this before. 
 
 
G2-P2 
 
Policy currently written: 
 
Improve sustainability and environmental justice by engaging with overburdened community members 
on new county-led planning projects.  
 
 
Changing "community members" to "communities" emphasizes a broader, more inclusive perspective. 
While "community members" refers specifically to active participants, "communities" acknowledges the 
collective identity and diverse voices within those groups. This shift highlights the importance of 
engaging with entire communities, not just individuals, fostering a more holistic approach to 
sustainability and environmental justice.   
 
Revised sentence:  
 
"Improve sustainability and environmental justice by engaging with overburdened communities on new 
county-led planning projects." 
 
 

If it cannot be changed at this time, I understand, but I also think it's important to change it now.  
My take on life is, 'you don't know until you ask'. 


